
Working in the Classroom 
The Mighty 5s enjoyed Spirit Week and Halloween during the last 
week of October. We went on a building wide Halloween parade and 
we had a Witch’s Brew buffet of treats in the classroom. Thank you 
for your contributions to our buffet—the Mighty 5s LOVED the treat 
selection. We have been learning songs and rhymes about falling 
leaves, turkeys in a tree, and the Gingerbread Man. We have been 
studying beginning sounds of word and rhyming words. These are 
literacy skills that support reading development and I hope your child 
is able to share their work with you at home. Check those backpacks! 
We also took a hike around the school grounds with the AAPS district 
naturalist, Mr. Ambrosino. We noticed things that animals need in 
winter, including food, water, shelter, and a place for offspring. Mr. 
Ambrosino was impressed with our class in terms of behavior and 
knowledge!
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